Student Timetable Changes

We are delighted to be able to inform parents, carers and students that all areas of the school,
including all classrooms, will be open from Monday 6th November onwards now that the RAAC
related issues have been resolved. Updated timetables will be issued to all students prior to
lessons commencing on Monday morning.

The timetable changes will be shared on the morning of Sunday 5th November via the
Edulink App. We would ask that all parents and carers check that their child has noted the
changes before arriving at school on Monday morning. Students who were displaced from tutor
rooms due to the RAAC issue should return to their original tutor bases as per the start of the
year from Monday morning onwards. A full list of tutorials and rooms are listed below. Thank you
once again to all parents for their support with this matter.

10C DSG 115
10F AJJ 256
10G AAH 007
10H MRS 151
10J AMR 141
10M TWS 153
10P OSK 251
10W APW 045




